
ATTENTION NORTHGATE FAMILIES

FREE SCHOOL MEALS 
FOR ALL STUDENTS

We are pleased to announce that Northgate School District will be participating in the 
Community Eligibility Provision (CEP). CEP allows ALL children enrolled in the Northgate School District 

to receive a nutritious FREE BREAKFAST AND FREE LUNCH during the 2020-21 school year. 

All meals will meet federal and state guidelines. This program does not apply to ala carte items.
Students must take 3 of the 4 items offered at breakfast, and 1 of those items must be a ½ cup fruit. 

At lunch, students must take 3 of the 5 items offered and 1 of those items must be a ½ cup fruit or vegetable.
Students who wish to purchase an extra entree, one of our snack options, or just a milk must pay for them. 

No further action is required of you. All students will be able to participate in this program 
without having to pay a fee or submit an application.

If you have any questions please contact Julianne Griffin, Food Service Director 
at jgriffin@northgatesd.net or 412-732-3300 ext 1009

NEW FOR THE 2020-21 SCHOOL YEAR


